TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
MINUTES OF ACTION TAKEN AT THE WORKSHOP
MONDAY, JUNE 5th, 2017

The Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop on Monday, June 5th, 2017 at 7:30 PM.  Four of the five board members were present: Joseph Norton, Linda Eurich, Mark D’Agostino and Ryan Orton.  Mary Weinberger was absent.

The Board discussed their agenda items for the Thursday meeting: resolutions for the Bulls Head Bridge and support of the Clearwater, update on the Willowbrook Road cell tower, update on the proposed solar ordinance, the County’s mandate for shared/combined services  and May Minutes’ approvals

At 7:45 PM, Joseph Norton made a motion to go into an Executive Session regarding personnel.  Motion seconded by Ryan Orton, with all present voting in favor.  Motion carried.

The four Board members exited their Executive Session at 8:20 PM on the motion of Joseph Norton, second by Ryan Orton.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.  No action was taken.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	With no other business, a motion to adjourn at 8:21 PM was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton.  Motion carried with all in favor.
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